
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

                     September 22, 2017 

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Law and Government of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED
the Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, September 27, 2017, at 10:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall,
to hear testimony on the following items: 

An Ordinance amending Title 20 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled "Officers and
Employees," to add a Chapter establishing a system for public financing of political
campaigns; all under certain terms and conditions. 

170680 

Resolution proposing an amendment to The Philadelphia Home Rule Charter
regarding appropriations and expenditures for, and implementation of, public
financing of political campaigns pursuant to a system as may be established by
Council by ordinance; and providing for the submission of the amendment to the
electors of Philadelphia. 
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Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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